
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
November 7th, 2001 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
Secretary Gail Bauer was absent and Cheri Wilson volunteered to take minutes.  
Treasurer Jim Mueller did not provide a treasurer’s report. 
 
Old Business 
 
There were 12 participants at the grass autocross.  Shagging your own cones was 
required. Awards for the event will be passed out at the end of year awards banquet. 
 
New Business 
 
Bren Wamsley reported that 84 people had signed up for the banquet.  32% of the people 

paid by PayPal and 68% by check or cash. 
There was discussion regarding whether or not the expense of using PayPal should be 

passed on to the consumer if used again in the future. 
The Mission Mexican restaurant donated a gift certificate to the banquet. 
Cheryl Baugh reviewed the HillClimb schedules.  There will be 8 hillClimb events in 

2002.  es.  Larison Rock HillClimb will be held July 6th and 7th .  MaryHill 
HillClimb is being talked about as a joint event with another club.  Bogus Basin 
will be held Labor Day weekend.  Silver Spur will have to be dated around Bogus 
Basin. 

Lorin Wamsley stated that now is the time to round up sponsors for 2002.  The price is 
still $250.00 per co-sponsorship, or $500.00 for a sole sponsor.  Volunteers are 
needed for rounding up sponsors.  Everyone needs to bring names of potential 
sponsors to the next meeting. 

IceBreaker is scheduled for March 3rd at Monaco Coach.   
Cheryl Baugh is to verify that Events 1, 2, 3, and 4 can be held at Monaco. 
Election of officers will be held at the next meeting, the nominees are as follows:  

President: Cheryl Baugh or Pat Ezard, Vice-President: Lorin Wamsley, Treasurer: 
Jim Mueller, and Secretary: Gail Bauer or Cheri Wilson. 

It was requested that there be a written definition of officers duties. 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
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